
Dear HMC Resident;

The wild�res on the island of Maui resulted in catastrophic damage to Lahaina and signi�cant loss of life. As this 
small town begins the process of rebuilding, those a�ected will continue to need support, compassion, and 
understanding.

Hunt Military Communities and the Hunt Military Communities Foundation are donating to Maui Strong, with 
monetary donations going directly to those needing housing, food, and clothing. 

I ask HMC residents to join me in sending thoughts and prayers to those a�ected by these �res. While it may take 
years to rebuild entirely, our commitment is to support those a�ected so they receive the resources and support 
needed to navigate the unimaginable loss.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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IMPORTANT EVENTS
Community Director Meet and Greet
Come by the Community Center on September 26th from 8:00 – 9:00 AM 
and meet the new Community Director, Stuart Campbell. He would love 
to hear from each of you on what’s on your mind and how we can make 
your housing experience better. Light snacks and refreshments will be 
served and there will be casual and open conversation during the event. 
Please RSVP for the event by calling our o�ce at 719-982-4800 so we can 
be sure we have enough refreshments and seating for all who are 
interested. We hope to see you there.

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday - 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Wednesday - 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM
O�ce Number: 719-982-4800
Email: AFAContact@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @AFAFamilyHousing
Website: AirforceAcademyHousing.com

Stuart Campbell
Community Director

Jennifer Adams
Community Manager

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Trina Lee
Leasing Specialist

Norma Perez
Resident Service Specialist 

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Xavier Lee

Meet our Maintenance Technician Xavier Lee! Xavier has 
competitively wrestled for the last several years and is an 
avid rock climber. When asked what he loves about his 
job, Xavier said, “Being able to learn so much about 
military housing.”

PET OF THE MONTH
Victoria Whitaker's fish Opal

PET OF THE MONTH
Emily Borrayo's pup Kronos

SAFETY ALERT & REMINDERS
Don’t forget to replace your air �lter monthly, at least. We recommend the 
1st of every month. This will help keep your heater working properly this 
winter season. If you need a replacement air �lter at no charge, visit the 
Community Management O�ce during business hours to pick up a FREE 
air �lter.
Be sure to test your smoke detectors and carbon monoxide sensors twice 
a month. We recommend doing this every payday, so you do not forget.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
Look Up! We have crews working around housing this month installing 
new roofs on a number of houses around the AFA to bring additional 
improvements to the homes here.

MAINTENANCE CORNER
Be Bear Aware! As you are enjoying your home, please be sure to think 
about bears, as they are present here at the AFA. Make sure you are 
storing and disposing of your trash and recyclables appropriately, and 
(where applicable) in a timely fashion. By being diligent in these items, we 
can reduce the frequency of bear encounters in housing.
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Rent is Due

Trash/Bulk/
Recycling Pick Up
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Trash/Bulk Trash Pick Up

Bulk Trash: If you have bulk trash that you need 
picked up, email AFAContact@HuntCompanies.com 

before 3:00 p.m. the Wednesday prior to pick up 
with your address and list of items you need 

removed for bulk trash.

Trash/Bulk Trash Pick Up


